
 

 

                    

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Welcome to our April newsletter! 

 

Dates for the Diary 

Please note the following dates for the term ahead. 

 

Wed 24th 

April 

Football Festival at Our Ladies 

High School - group of P7 children 

attending 

Fri 26th 

April  

PTA Coffee Morning – more info 

to follow 

Mon 29th 

April 

New P1 children visiting school – 

3.15pm - 3.45pm - children will 

attend in a group 

Mon 30th 

April 

New P1 children visiting school – 

3.15pm -3.45pm – children will 

attend in a group 

Wed 1st May P7 Wear Yellow Walk – 

Strathclyde Park 

Thurs 2nd 

May 

In Service Day – children do not 

attend school 

Thurs 9th 

May  

PTA/PC meetings 

Mon 13th 

May 

New P1 children visiting school – 

3.15pm – 3.45pm- children will 

attend in a group 

Tues 14th 

May  

New P1 children visiting school – 

3.15pm - 3.45pm – children will 

attend in a group 

Mon 20th 

May 

All new P1 children visiting school 

– 9.30am-10.45am 

Mon 20th – 

Thurs 23rd 

May 

P6 children to attend Strathclyde 

Park 

Tues 21st 

May 

Braidhurst High Open Evening for 

P7 parents and pupils – 

information to follow 

Wed 22nd 

May 

P7 children Day 1 visit to 

Braidhurst High 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Thurs 23rd 

May 

P7 children Day 2 visit to 

Braidhurst High 

Fri 24th May HOLIDAY 

Mon 27th 

May 

HOLIDAY 

 

Mon 3rd June P7 children Day 1 visit to Dalziel 

High 

Tues 4th June 

 

P7 children Day 2 visit to Dalziel 

Mon 3rd June All new P1 children visiting 

school - 9.30am-11.30am 

Tues 4th June All new P1 children visiting 

school for school lunch – 11.15am 

-12 noon 

Fri 7th June  P1 and P1/2 visiting Almond 

Valley – information to follow 

Sat 8th June PTA Summer Fayre – information 

to follow 

Wed 12th 

June 

P2/3 visiting Dundonald Castle – 

information to follow 

Fri 14th June  P1 and P1/2 Assembly – 9.30am  

Thurs 20th 

June 

P7 Leavers’ Party – 5pm – 7pm – 

information to follow 

Mon 24th June P7 Leavers’ Assembly – 9.30am 

 

P7 to attend Dalziel Choral 

Shield 

Wed 26th 

June 

School closes at 1pm for summer 

holidays 

 

Choir Performance 

 

Our senior choir has been invited to sing at St. 

Mary's Church coffee morning next Wednesday 

(24th April) from 10:30am (Article 29). 

 

Parents of choir members are welcome to attend 

the coffee morning & to watch the choir perform. 
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Parent Evening Questionnaires 

 

Thank you for completing the parent Evaluation 

sheets at our recent Parent Evening. The vast 

majority of responses stated that parents were 

“very satisfied” with the information received from 

their child’s teacher. 

 

How Good is Our School (HGIOS) Questionnaire 

 

We had 216 parental responses to our HGIOS 

questionnaire. 

 

The responses were as follows: 

 

My child enjoys learning in school. 

Agree Disagree Don’t Know 

208 4 4 

My child’s learning is progressing well. 

Agree Disagree Don’t Know 

210 3 3 

My child is encouraged to work hard. 

Agree Disagree Don’t Know 

207 3 6 

The school keeps me informed  

of my child’s progress. 

Agree  Disagree Don’t Know 

195 11 10 

My child feels safe at school. 

Agree Disagree Don’t Know 

202 5 9 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

My child is treated fairly by  

the adults in the school. 

Agree Disagree Don’t Know 

197 6 13 

I feel that the staff know my child 

and treats him/her as an individual. 

Agree Disagree Don’t Know 

205 5 6 

I know that if I raise a concern it  

will be dealt with. 

Agree Disagree Don’t Know 

190 11 15 

I feel welcome in the school. 

Agree Disagree Don’t Know 

209 2 5 

There are opportunities throughout 

the school year to visit the school. 

Agree Disagree Don’t Know 

206 3 7 

Does your child ever comment on the 

noise level within our school environment. 

Often Sometimes Never 

30 55 131 

The school is well led. 

Agree Disagree Don’t Know 

195 12 9 

Overall, I am happy with the school. 

Agree Disagree Don’t Know 

200 9 7 

 

Thank you for taking the time to share your views 

with us. We continuously look at how we can improve 

your child’s learning experience at Ladywell Primary 

(Article 28). 

Child Protection Officer 

Ladywell Primary’s Child Protection Officer is 

Sharron Winning, Head Teacher. 

 

If you have any child protection concerns you want 

raised, please contact me on 01698 522 719 or email 

NLWinningS1@northlan.org.uk 

 


